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Dear Parent/Carer  
  
I would like to invite you to the Year 10 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 27th March 2025. The 
evening will be held at Cowley International College and will start at 4:00pm and finish at 
7:00pm. The purpose of the evening is for you to meet your child’s subject teachers to discuss 
their progress.   
  
This week, your child will be given an appointment sheet and will make a five-minute 
appointment with each of their teachers. Therefore, please discuss with them the most 
convenient times for your appointments. Please bring your child along on the evening with the 
appointment sheet. As you will be meeting with several members of staff, please keep to the 
five-minute slot with each member of staff in order to avoid a build-up of questions and time 
running out.  
  
In addition to subject teachers, other key staff will be available to discuss any issues or concerns 
you may have. This includes Mrs Green (Year Coordinator), Mrs MacKay (SENCO), and myself.  
  
It is important that you make every effort to attend the Parents’ Evening as it will be a valuable 
opportunity to further develop the home and college partnership and can enhance your child’s 
academic progress. I urge you to make every effort to attend and would recommend that you 
contact the college if there are any reasons why you may not be able to as we may be able to 
offer some solution.  
 
In addition to Parents’ Evening, we will be running an additional event for all Year 10 Parents – 
‘Preparation for Success’. This event will be taking place on Tuesday 22nd April from 4:30 to 
5:30pm. The aim of this evening is to support both students and parents, as we prepare the 
cohort to sit their first mock examination series in the final term of this academic year, 
following the departure of the current Year 11. 
 
Over the course of an hour, there will be a number of GCSE support sessions, including: 

• Top tips for effective revision 

• How to use GCSE Pod 

• Other useful online resources 

• How to use past papers and mark schemes to secure top marks 

Yours faithfully,  
 

P Collins 
    

Mr P Collins 
Head of Achievement Year 10 
 


